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12th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents 
 

On Tuesday 14th November Class 3 will be visiting York, as part of our work in literacy and history. 

We will be walking part of the city walls, visiting DIG for an educational session and finishing the day 

with a Wizard Walk around York.  

 

The cost for the trip has been subsidised by a very kind donation for the partial cost of the coach, 

from Friends of North Duffield School, which is very much appreciated and I’m sure that you will 

join me in thanking them. We are only asking for a voluntary contribution of £14 to cover the cost of 

the children accessing DIG, the Wizard’s Walk and the remainder of the coach costs.  These 

experiences provide an invaluable enrichment for our children and could not go ahead without the 

continued support of the ‘Friends’ and yourselves. If we don’t have enough contributions, the trip will 

have to be cancelled. Please pay and give consent using the usual method of ParentPay.  

 

We will leave school at 9.00am and will return to school before 3.30pm. The children will need to 

wear their school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch to have at lunchtime. It would be 

really helpful if children were able to bring their lunch and drinks in disposable packaging - named 

carrier bags work well so that we don’t need to carry bags and boxes around all day.   

 

If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please could you state your choice of sandwich 

filling: cheese, tuna or ham in the notes section on ParentPay by Thursday 9th November. No orders 

can be accepted after this date. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like to accompany us on the trip please do not hesitate to contact 

me.  

 

If you require an activation letter for your child’s account on ParentPay please contact the school 

office. 
 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs Duffy  
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